SANTA ROSA SUNRISE ROTARY CLUB

NEWSLETTER

Previous week's newsletter

August 17th, 2000 Meeting - August is "MEMBERSHIP AND EXTENSION MONTH"

President's message: Hadrat Ali, father of sufism, "you have to guard your money, but knowledge guards you".



10th Regular Meeting
11th Sayonara Party 6-9 PM
12th Wine & Wheels Dinner
12th Japanese Students Depart
13th Concours d'Elegance
17th Regular Meeting
18th Quad Meeting, 12:00 noon
24th Regular Meeting
31st Regular Meeting
31st SCARC Meeting, 6:00PM



3rd Ken Coker
3rd Ardys Jones (John)
5th Shauna Lorenzen
8th Nancy Alta
8th Tux Tuxhorn
10th Kathy Kent (Dolinsek)
10th Bob Aita
25th Art King
28th Ezbon Jen



4th Steve and Kathy Amend 8th Frank and Jan Cercone 19th Ross and Stacy Andress 21st John and Ardys Jones 25th Steve and Lynn Olsen 25th Steve and Rita Davis 30th Keith and Carmen Taylor 30th Al and Robin Abramson



Check out the new Interact

page

Speaker for August 24th. Chris Christopher, PhD

Dr. Christopher has been teaching at SRJC for 26 yrs and has lead many trips to the rainforest in Costa Rica. Courses that he teaches include: Human Physiology, Exercise Physiology, Conservation of Tropical Rainforest Biodiversity, Rainforest Biology and Ecology, Tropical Cloud Forest Conservation. Dr. Christopheris also the Chair of the Life Sciences Department. at SRJC.



MEETING NOTES

Bob Scott told the meeting that the Japanese students thanked their host familys at the BBQ on the 11th. Bob said that they stayed within the \$2,000 budget. It should be noted that President Russ took an unexpected swim at the BBQ and that one certain CPA in our club needs to REALLY watch her back particulary if she sees a

rubber fish.

The big news of course was the Concours. Ken and Casidy gave special thanks to those that headed up committees and those that put out special effort for the event. Seems like about a third of the club got the much deserved recognition. The event raised about \$29,000 total, to be split between the two clubs. Ken reported that we had a 50% increase at the gate over last year and the auction brought in about \$10,700.

Jonathan Ingram from Carnal Newman was one of our RYLA respresentatives and attended this mornings meeting. He said that there were 70 other young leaders there from as far away as Eureka. The 7 A.M. wake up call was the primary downside.



ANNOUNCEMENTS:



No news is good news

Randy Seelye announced that he has some extra clubs shirts in different sizes. Extra shirts were ordered in case current members forgot to order shirts or new members want shirts.

President Russ announced that Phil Sitzman has resigned from the club.

Vicki Lockner annouced that she has some gift certificates left from the auction and are available to the club, for a price.

There are 5,000 lollipops, donated to the Concours by Sees Candies, to deal with. Call Ken Coker if you can find home.



Do you know who our clubs first president was?

Who was seargent at arms before Jerry Johnson?

A few pix from the Concours 'd Elegance

Organizational Chart | Calendar of events | Paul Harris Fellows | Interact
Scholarships | Community projects | International projects | Members | District meeting places